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Issue 8 

“Be very careful, then, how you live – not as unwise but as wise, making the most of 
every opportunity.” Ephesians 5: 15 - 16 

 20 March 2024 
Alumni Event 

 We are now within four weeks of the permanent closure of ‘A Block’.  To 
acknowledge this significant event, we are inviting Alumni students to attend on 
our last day of the Easter term, Wednesday 20th March 2024.  You can secure 
tickets for this event via our Facebook page. 
 

Before then, there 
remains a considerable 
amount of work to 
complete, in preparation 
for the transition into the 
temporary block.  Since 
the last bulletin, 
significant progress has 
been made, with further 
groundworks to connect 
services across the site 
having been undertaken, 
and more deliveries of 
packing crates delivered. 

 
More recently, at the time of writing, our temporary office block is being 
installed on the main car park and a further ten units being installed for the 
temporary block. 
 
Over the coming 
weeks, the remaining 
twenty units will be 
delivered, finished, 
furnished and setup, 
prior to opening on 
Wednesday 10th April 
2024.  If arrangements 
or timescales change, 
we will write to 
parents/carers in a 
letter to communicate 
the change in the 
schedule.  However, I am confident that, aside from any surprises, 
deadlines will be met and progress will keep pace with the plan. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 10 April 2024 
Temporary block 
opens 

 

   

 

 
 
 
 
12 January 2026 
The new Academy 
block replacing A-block 
will be open to pupils. 

 

 


